
         Kittanning, Pennsylvania 
 June 27, 2024 

 
 
The Board of Supervisors of East Franklin Township met in the Municipal Building at 
6:00pm for the June, 2024, regular scheduled meeting. 
 
Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance 
 
 Present:  Barry Peters, Chairman 
  Dean Hepler, Vice Chairman 
                   David Stewart, Supervisor 
                   Christina Conklin, Secretary/Treasurer 
  Larry Richardson. Zoning Officer 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
   
 Frank Long and Tim Wyant expressed concern about Firehouse Lane and wanted to 

know the process for us to take over the road. 
 
APPROVALS: 
 
 MINUTES: 
 
 Motion made by Dean Hepler 

Seconded by Dave Stewart to approve meeting minutes from the May 30, 2024   
meeting. 

         Motion approved unanimously. 
 
  
 BILLS AND INVOICES: 
 
 Motion made by Dean Hepler. 

Seconded by Dave Stewart to approve paying all bills and invoices from June 1st 
through June 30, 2024.   
Motion approved unanimously. 

 
 
 ROAD MASTER REPORT: 
 
 See Attached: 
 Motion made by Barry Peters. 

Seconded by Dean Hepler to approve the Road Master Report for June 1, 2024 
through June 30, 2024.   
Motion approved unanimously. 



 ZONING OFFICER REPORT: 
 
 See Attached: 
 Motion made by Dave Stewart. 

Seconded by Dean Hepler to approve the Zoning Officer Report for June 1, 2024 
through June 30, 2024.   
Motion approved unanimously. 

 
 Motion made by Dave Stewart.  
 Seconded by Barry Peters to approve Rezoning of East Liberty Development. 
  
 
 SEWAGE REPORT: 
 
 See Attached: 
 Motion made by Barry Peters.  

Seconded by Dave Stewart to approve the Sewage Report for June 1, 2024 through 
June 30, 2024.  
Motion approved unanimously. 
 
Pay Request #2 for Fox Hollow Sewage Extension Project was previously approved, so 
this is just a reminder that this will be paid now that the time has come. 
 
 
ENGINEERS REPORT: 
 
See attached: 
Motion made by Barry Peters. 
Seconded by Dave Stewart to approve the engineers report from MECALL Services for 
June 1, 2024 through June 30 2024. 
Motion approved unanimously. 

 
 VOID CHECKS: 
 Motion made by Dean Hepler. 
 Seconded by Dave Stewart to void Checks from the General Fund: 
 
 8-17-19 Ck# 24748 $105.99 
 3-12-20 Ck# 25231 $50 
 5-10-21 Ck# 26121 $784 
 8-27-21 Ck# 26346 $262.76 
 2-1-22 Ck# 26684 $60 
 8-8-22 Ck# 27081 $4.19 
 2-6-23 Ck# 27516 $8.81 
 7-17-23 Ck# 27866 $100 
  
 Motion approved unanimously. 
  
 



ADJOURNMENT: 
 
  Motion made by Dean Hepler. 
  Seconded by Barry Peters to adjourn the meeting.   
  Motion approved unanimously. 
 
 
 
 
                   _____________________________________ 
                                                                                    Christina Conklin, Secretary/Treasurer  
 
 
 


